

Our Ref: FOI2018/01018

Luke Pepperell < request-458490-cd557528@whatdotheyknow.com>

Air Command Secretariat Spitfire Block Headquarters Air Command Royal Air Force High Wycombe Buckinghamshire HP14 4UE

24 January 2018

Dear Mr Pepperell

Thank you for your email of 24th January 2018 requesting the following information:

"All correspondence within the MOD regarding the use of private flying clubs by cadets, and specifically the reasons for their denial"

I am treating your correspondence as a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. You should expect to receive a further reply from MOD within 20 working days from the day when your request was originally received by the Department.

If you have any queries about this request do not hesitate to contact me. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

Yours sincerely,

Air Command Secretariat